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Below you can find the numbers, which we collected during the year from July 1, 2015 
to June 30, 2016: 
 
During the above mentioned time period, we met a total number of 382 students 
through our presentations. Members of the Committee delivered twelve presentations in 
total to a variety of age groups, which includes grades two to four, seven, ten, and 
eleven. We were able to visit six schools in total in Winnipeg, Selkirk, Hazelridge, and 
East St. Paul.  
 
If anyone questions about our Engineers In Schools program, I will tell that person a 
story which was a true one happened to one of our volunteers. A co-worker of his found 
him in the company, and told him how great presentation he delivered in his son’s class. 
When his son came home from school that day, he couldn’t stop talking about the 
presentation, and announced he is planning to take engineering. His son even 
remembered the presenter is working the same place as his dad. So the parent said he 
had to find the presenter and thank him.  
 
I don’t know how many students or teachers were influenced by our presentation. As 
long as there is one kid who chose to be an engineer because of us, we will keep going 
to schools, and keep making presentations. 
 


